**Pacific Northwest Bell** 

J. H. Stever Vice President - Oregon

421 S.W. Oak, Room 8S3 Portland, Oregon 97204 (503) 242-5234

September 9, 1986

Mrs. Gerry Thompson Chief of Staff/Executive Assistant to the Governor Office of the Governor State Capitol Salem, OR 97310

Dear Gerry:

Thank you for the nice note regarding the Colorado trip. Kathey and I thoroughly enjoyed the trip and having you and Al along.

I thought you would like to see the picture taken at the MRI opening which appeared in the recent issue of <a href="The Spur">The Spur</a>.....good looking group!

Regards,

D/Shire